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Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, please see below the 
departments response. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to be able to confirm the Bikeability funding committed to all 
Mansfield and Ashfield schools. 
We at Nottinghamshire County Council, working in partnership with Via East Midlands Ltd deliver 
the national standard Bikeability course on behalf of DFT and in accordance with grant funding.  
 
All (infant, primary, secondary, academies and special schools) across Nottinghamshire including 
Mansfield and Ashfield schools are contacted each Spring (April 2020) and are invited to request 
bookings for Core Levels 1, 2 and 3 and Bikeability modules for the forthcoming academic year - 
September 20201 - 2021. All bookings are received and timetabled in accordance with ratios and 
groups sizes requested. Delivered term-time. 
 
Nottinghamshire CC have delivered the Bikeability scheme since 2006 and continue to deliver the 
training with fully qualified instructors who are registered on a national database. Currently the 
scheme operates with approximately 40 instructors. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry and where we have not been able to provide details we 
expect that this information is not held by Nottinghamshire county Council at this time. 
We suggest all requesters search under our publication scheme in advance of requesting information 
under the freedom of information act. 
             
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-
of-information/disclosure-log/ 
             
 
you can use the search facility using keywords. i.e. un regulated / care / home etc. 
             
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
              
             
Kind Regards 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer Chief Executive’s Department Nottinghamshire County 
Council County Hall Dear Nottinghamshire County Council, 
 
Please would supply me details of which schools in the areas of Mansfield and Ashfield District 
Councils do and do not offer Bikeability Training to their pupils. 
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IF there is a limitation on the levels of bikeability training offered, please would you identify that at 
each school. I appreciate that you may not have this information - if not, you may omit it or supply 
the information that is available. 
 
Please come back to me with any questions if further clarification is needed. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 


